
         

Press Release 
 
 
 
 
Contact:  Sgt. Neil Hennelly  503-655-6214 
 
Date & Time:    May 31, 2008/ 6:20 p.m. 
 
Incident:  UPDATE....JANE'S FAMILY IS FOUND, SHE IS NOW HOME 
 
Summary: 
 
After spending a few hours at a West Linn Adult Foster Home, Jane was transported 
to Meridian Park Hospital in Tualatin.  Hospital officials were able to reach her son 
and she has been reunited with her family. 
 
Jane lives in Tigard, and it is unknown how she made it to West Linn.   
 
The WLPD would like to thank all those who helped spread the word and eventually 
reunite Jane with her family. 
 
 
On Saturday May 31, 2008 at 12:49 p.m., the WLPD was dispatched to Willamette 
Falls Dr. and 19th St. on a report of a confused elderly woman.  
 
The woman Jane SULA told officers she was born in 1926, her son or husband's 
name is Stanley, and she was born in Lithuania. She could not tell us where she 
lives.  She speaks with an accent. 
 
Photographs are attached to this release.  Anyone who recognizes this woman is 
asked to call WLPD dispatch at 503-635-0238. 
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